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October 23 

Re: Parking  

 

Dear Residents,  

 

Please be aware that Hindlip CE First School were informed of the start of the building work behind the 

Memorial Hall with the loss of parking, with almost no notice.  Since being notified we have done our very 

best, to work with all relevant parties, to come up with a solution to alleviate our deep concerns on the 

impact of this loss.   

 

We are very aware of the impact that this project will have on the school, local residents and the wider 

community. 

 

We have strongly encouraged parents to park with courtesy and to be mindful of the impact on our local 

residents at either end of the school day. 

 

We would request that you approach the memorial hall and your locally elected representatives with your 

concerns about the impact the loss of parking is having on the local area. 

 

We have contacted the police and highways with our concerns. We are not able to enforce parking in the 

local area, as a school. If people are parking illegally, please contact the police directly.  

  

Regards 

  

Mr Gromski 

Executive Headteacher 

 
 
 


